Since 1927

PODAR INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL, Kalkere
CBSE Aff. No.: 831082

(Survery #301 & 307/1. 4™ and 5® Main Road, KalkereChannasandra Main Road, Kalkere, Horamavu Post, Bangalore-43)

Ref.No.PISB3/CIR/2/2024-2025
Dear Parents,

1st July 2024

We are pleased to infér‘m you that the school has organized an educational field trip on the ongoing Integrated theme “INK
AND IMAGINATION' for the students of Grade 3,4 and 8 on 04.07.2024 to ITI Branch, City Central Library, East Zone,

water tank Building, Doorvani Nagar, Bangalore - 560016.

Mentioned below are the details of the field trip

1. Assemble in School with Uniform at 8.15 a.m

2.Things to carry -Snacks, Lunch box, Water Bottle, Napkin, school diary, rough book

3.Dress Code - Neat Track uniform

4.Arrival at school: 3.15 p.m.(approximately) Details of any deviation beyond mentioned time can be obtained

from the school office.

PROFORMA
To
The ?rincipol
Podar International School,
Kalkere,Bengaluru - 43
Dear Sir/Madam,
Student's Name

Grade : Div D.OB.

Sex {MIF } Blood Group,

Cell No.(Mother)

Cell no.(Father )

I permit my son /daughter to join the above-mentioned educational trip. | hereby agree to abide

by the rules. While appreciating your assurance for precautions,safety and welfare of the students |
undertake not to hold the Schooal, you and your staff or your associated tour operator responsible for any
unforeseen circumstances whatsoever if any may occur during the tour.

Parent's Name

Parent's Signature:

Date




Since 1927

Safety And Care : - School teachers will accompany the students. However whilst every possible care will be
taken for a safe and smooth trip, students should ensure that they abide by all the instructions given and
stay with the team all through.

Students learn objectives from this field trip.
e It furnishes an opportunity to check out books and conduct your research work.
e Visiting the library can encourage reading and exploration in children. Children can also learn about different

genres of books.

Noite -
1.Students should refrain from carrying/wearing expensive belongings
2.Parents are requested not to send any cash/gadgets with students.

If your ward is interested in attending the field trip ,Please hand over the filled up form to the class teacher
before starting the trip.




